
  

 
   
 
This meeting was held remotely and streamed live over the City of Waltham YouTube channel. 
 
Clerk Vizard called the meeting to order at 7:27 pm 
Attendance 
Present: 
Carlos A. Vidal 
Caren Dunn  
John J. McLaughlin  
Patrick J. O’Brien  
Jonathan Paz 
 
Clerk Vizard opened nominations for Chair of the Licenses and Franchises Committee for 2021. 
Councillor McLaughlin nominated Councillor Vidal. The were no further nominations. 
Councillor O’Brien moved to close nominations. The motion was approved on a voice vote. 
Councillors Dunn, McLaughlin, O’Brien, Paz, and Vidal all voted for Councillor Vidal.  
Councillor Vidal took the Chair.   
 
Councillor McLaughlin moved approval of the minutes from December 21, 2020. The motion 
was approved on a voice vote.    
 
Lodging house renewal – 240 Crescent St. – Torrington Three LLC 
Lodging house renewal – 2 Appleton St. – Stanley & Leni Bloomenthal 
Lodging house renewal – 11-13 Walnut St. – Martin Reilly Realty Trust 
Lodging house renewal – 118-120 Robbins St. – Martin Reilly Realty Trust 
Lodging house renewal – 44-46 Chester Ave. – Martin Reilly Realty Trust 
Lodging house renewal – 20-22 Adams St. – Martin Reilly Realty Trust 
Lodging house renewal – 49-51 Brown St. – MST Realty Associates, LLC 
 
Councillor McLaughlin moved to act on the lodging house license applications collectively. The 
motion was approved on a voice vote.    
 
Councillor O’Brien thanked the Committee for their help with a light pollution matter.  
 
Councillor McLaughlin moved to adjourn at 7:31 pm. The motion was approved on a voice vote.    
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Joseph W. Vizard 
January 29, 2020 
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